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Our School Value focus is: LOVE 

Prayer Square 

 

 
 

aMen 

 

 

LIME 

Lime have been reading different versions of Little Red Riding Hood this week and 

identifying the key events of this traditional tale. We also have planted cress and basil 

seeds and are observing their germination time in different conditions. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

OAK 
This week the teachers and support staff want 

to celebrate Liam who has been so consistent 

in his Maths learning.  As we learned how to 

calculate perimeter, area and volume, he 

demonstrated fantastic resilience as well as 

being able to explain his working out.  He is 

also contributing really well in class 

discussions.  Fantastic job, Liam! 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

The PFA and the School are planning an exciting event at 

the end of this term! Our ‘Westcott Summer Celebration’ 

will take place on Friday 19th July. More details to come! 

 

Parents, have a go with your child.  Also, 

allow them to explain to you how they 

would solve it.  Remember to show all 

your working! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

BIRCH 

This week, Birch 
continued to be 
inspired by the 

writing and 
illustrations of Joe 

Todd-Stanton in their 
class text’ Marcia 

and the Riddle of the 
Sphinx. They wrote 
some of their own, 

tension-building 
sentences to create 

suspense! 

 

Collective Worship 

On Monday we celebrated Earth Day and talked about what we can do, as 

stewards of the Earth, to protect it. We heard the fact and the fiction 

around the legend of St George on St George’s Day. We learned how the 

story of St George encourages us to be brave and stand up for what we 

believe in. We continued to enjoy iSingPOP’s video assemblies, this week 

it dealt with the theme of having compassion for others.  

“The world and all that is in it belong to 

the Lord; the earth and all who live on it 

are his.” 

Psalm 24 v1 

Use of social media by children 

It has come to the school’s attention that 

some of our children are using social media 

apps and games not advised for their age 

group. Here is a reminder of the age limits: 

 

WhatsApp: 13  

Fortnite: 12 

TikTok: 13 

Instagram: 13 

Snapchat: 13 

 

For more information and support for 

parents, visit Internet Matters, or click on 

the link below for a parents’ guide to social 

media use. 

 

Internet-Matters-Guide-Official-UK-Social-

Media-Guidance.pdf (internetmatters.org) 

Sports Day will be on the afternoon 

of Tuesday 11th June with Thursday 

20th June as our reserve date in case 

of bad weather. More details to 

come! 

https://www.internetmatters.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/Internet-Matters-Guide-Official-UK-Social-Media-Guidance.pdf
https://www.internetmatters.org/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/Internet-Matters-Guide-Official-UK-Social-Media-Guidance.pdf

